
 More News from Around the Circuit! 

Passover Meal  
On Maundy Thursday a group of 40 people of all ages from around the Circuit gathered 
together to share a Passover meal and 
learn more about the significance of this 
special festival. We looked at the items on 
a Seder plate and learnt all about the  
symbolism of the herbs, eggs and bread 
through taste, readings and a video clip. 
Not only did it remind people of the 
suffering and strength of the Israelites it 
also reminds us that we are all part of God's family. We finished by remembering the 
events of Maundy Thursday and how Jesus shared the last Supper with his disciples 
before his death on the cross.  

Boy’s and Girl’s Brigade Updates - Congratulations! 
In Our Brigades we celebrated the presentation of some  
special Awards. Harry and Jordan were presented with their  
Presidents Badge which means they have completed all the 
badgework and George received the very special award of the 
Queens Badge. This badge is only presented to someone who 
has undertaken a role in the community for 12 months and 
has  also attended various residential weekends and training 
through the Boy's Brigade.    

In Our Girls Brigade we presented Leadership awards to 
Lydia, Hannah, Berny and Mya and we also  
celebrated the Commissioning of Kayleigh as a new 
Officer. Congratulations to all these young people, we 
pray that God will continue to bless you in your  
fabulous work in the Brigades.    

Stop Press! Summer Holiday Club at  Central  
 

 Monday 29th July from 10.00am - 1.30.  
Contact Caroline Barratt on 01536 724815 or  
cbarratt50@gmail.com  
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Govilon 2019 
 

We took 26 young people and adults from Central and Rothwell Boy's and Girl's Brigade 
to Govilon Activity Centre in Abergavenny, Wales for 4 days of fun challenging activities. 
The young people aged from 8-17years enjoyed abseiling, canoeing, caving, mountain 
climbs and lots more. The weather stayed reasonably well for us and we also shared a 
time of daily devotion learning about the story of Pentecost. Everybody had a fun time 
and it is wonderful to see the young people grow in confidence and try new activities. 

All-Age Worship Services  
 

Central 10.30am  - July 14th (Parade) St Giles 10.00am - July 21st 
NB. Most August Services at Central St Giles 10.00am - August 18th 
        will be All-Age Worship 

St Giles Flower Festival  
“It’s a small world” 
 

30th August 2.00pm - 6.00pm 
31st August 10.00am - 6.00pm 
1st September  11.30am - 5.30pm 
 
Refreshments and stalls in 
the Community Centre 

Polar Explorers Holiday Club -  
St Giles, Desborough 

 

22nd - 26th July 10.00am - 12.00noon 
St Giles Community Centre, Desborough 
Please contact Carolyn Rice on 01536 
506355 for more information. 
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